Join us for a PllbliC Meeting

on the Joint Use Agreement between

Palmetto Bay and the School Board
Thursday, September 26, 2019
0:00 PM at Village Hall 9705 E. Hibiscus Street

Parents and families are encouraged to attend to give feedback on the scope of the agreement,
The JUA would allow designated school and park sites within the Village to be made available for use by both parties for
recreational and educational purposes.
The Village is specifically seeking use of the recreational facilities and parking lot at Coral Reef Elementary School and Howard

Drive Elementary School during non-school hours (with possible use of other school sites within the Village in the future).
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For mote info visit www.palmettobay-tl.gov or call (305) 259-1234



